NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION 1894

Mrs C Phillips (DA) to ask the Minister of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment: 

Whether, in light of the fact that during November 2020, a survey was conducted by Lizette Moolman of SA National Parks to understand stakeholder expectations for a persistent elephant population in the Knysna forest and to collaboratively determined the desired management approach, (a) the results of the survey have been analysed and (b) a conclusion has been reached; if not, by what date is it envisaged that the analysis will be completed; if so, what are the further, relevant details? 

Attached find here: Reply
